

29 April, 2020

Update on COVID-19 Vigilance Measures

Dear Members,

Good News - Sports and Recreational Facilities Reopening from 4 May 2020

Pursuant to Home Affairs Bureau's instructions to all Private Recreational Lease holders, please be informed that the Club is reopening the following sports & recreational facilities effective 4 May 2020.

Facilities to reopen on 4 May 2020 (Monday):

Tennis Court, Badminton Court, Squash Court, Table Tennis Court, Golf Driving Range & Putting Green, Mini Soccer Pitch, Snooker Room, Outdoor Swimming Pool, Changing Rooms and Multi-Purpose Room.

All other recreational facilities, including the Gymnasium, Sauna Room, Steam Room, Children's Playroom, Karaoke, Card Room, TV Games Room and Indoor Swimming Pool (is closed for renovation) will continue to be closed until further notice.

Please be reminded that the relevant requirements for enhancing social distancing imposed by the Secretary for Food and Health under Chapter 599 on prohibition of group gatherings as well as closure of fitness centres and suspension of karaoke and mahjong activities respectively are still in force until 7 May 2020.

Please also note that the opening hours of the Club has been adjusted to 7:00am-9:00pm and ONLY admit members (i.e. NO GUESTS/NO FAMILY MEMBERS will be allowed) until further notice. All Members must undergo temperature screening, put on face masks and present a valid membership card when accessing all Club facilities.

For further enquiries, please feel free to contact us at 2397-4311. Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Yours sincerely, Club Management

